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Sergeant Lionel Swift, 
1114 Alston Street, 
Victoria, B.G.

My dear Swift:-

I have your letter of August 16th 
and am to-day writing to the Adjutant-General 
asking him to make a special case of you.

I sincerely hope that he will and 
that you may he retained on the staff of Militia 
Staff Clerks.

As I am going to Victoria next month 
it is possible that I shall see you.

Yours faithfully,

y


